
Dear Sir, 

We wish to register our total opposition to the proposed development plan which will significantly affect the 
WA4 postal area. 

The dramatic impact on existing green belt areas arising from the construction of extra roads, thousands of new 
homes and businesses would be an act of vandalism and should not be approved. 

Yours faithfully, 




